
          8 May 2017

Bulletin 89:  

We have received two positive responses from the City on the issue of
automation:

Firstly we have been invited to engage with the MMC Transport on
automation.  We will  be  convening  a  meeting with  various  security
companies to compile various automated security models to present
to  the  City.  We  will  be  contacting  all  contributors  to  invite  your
security company to attend such meeting.

Secondly  we  have  received  a  reply  to  our  request  for  more
information on the City’s Explanatory Notes and will be providing a
detailed report back to all contributors in this regard.

As both responses are positive and are a direct result of our engaging
with the City a big thank you to those who have contributed.

Best regards

GARY DUKE CELL: 083 383 4951
DUKE ATTORNEYS    

                  


